

Iver Village Junior School

Headteacher: Miss J. Digweed Deputy Head: Mr P. Clifford

High Street, Iver, Bucks, SL0 9QA Telephone: 01753 653059 Twitter: @ivjs_bucks

Email: office@ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

7th July 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Re: OFSTED Inspection - GOOD!

We are very excited to announce that OFSTED have rated our school to be a 'GOOD' school.

As you will be aware, our school was inspected by a team of two inspectors. We had a fantastic two days showing the inspectors all the hard work that has gone on since our last inspection in 2014. The inspectors spent a great deal of time talking to pupils and looking at children's work. Our school has undergone so many changes since the last inspection and there is a great deal to celebrate now.

We are delighted with the outcome of the inspection and it is our pleasure to send you a copy of the inspection report. The report rated the school GOOD in every area – effectiveness of leadership and management; quality of teaching and learning; learning and assessment; personal development, behaviour and welfare; and outcomes for pupils.

The behaviour of our pupils was noted as a strength of our school with inspectors saying, 'Pupils' behaviour in lessons and around the school site is exemplary'. They also commented on the fact that the staff team have 'transformed the school'.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone in the school community for all their support and hard work to transform our school into an amazing place to learn and work.

Staff and Governors would particularly like to thank all of you for the part you play on a daily, weekly and annual basis in supporting us and your children.

If you have any questions about the report please do not hesitate to contact myself.

Best wishes,

Jill Digweed Headteacher

